
                                                                                                                                                                  
 

Waynoka Regional Water and Sewer District 
1 Waynoka Dr.       Lake Waynoka, OH 45171 

937-446-3232    
 

WRWSD Board of Trustees Meeting – Sat., March 11, 2017 
 

President Jim Bridges called the meeting to order at 9:30 a.m.    
 

Roll Call:  Present:  Beard, Beresford, Bridges, LaPlante, Purdin, Redick & Mgr. Cahall                                

      Absent:  Buskey (ex.)  

Minutes: A motion was made by Purdin and seconded by Beresford to approve the minutes of the 

February 27th workshop meeting as read.  A yea/nay vote was taken and the motion passed 

unanimously.   
 

President’s Report (Jim Bridges):  none 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Pres. Bridges requested a motion to approve all of the financial reports from 

February 28
th

, 2017, as provided.  Beard made the motion which was seconded by LaPlante.  A 

yea/nay voice vote was taken and the motion passed unanimously.   
 

Manager’s Report (Paul Cahall):   

 The WRWSD staff has been busy installing water and sewer taps.  Permits have been issued 

for five new houses (one pending) so far in 2017. 

 The discussions about 401Ks (for full time employees) between the Presidents and Treasurers 

of both the WRWSD and the WPOA, the Manager and those offering these products will be 

this coming week. 

 The lagoon will be drained in two stages this spring.  In mid-March the main lake valve and 

the lagoon valve will both be opened for two weeks or so to ‘drain the lagoon down’.  Then in 

early April it will only be necessary to open the valves a short time (5 to 7 days) to complete 

this process.  This year’s draining of the lagoon should then have less effect on the boating 

activity on the Lake which begins in April. 

 Following a lengthy power outage it is possible, when the power is restored, that the grinder 

pump light or alarm may be active for up to 30 minutes.  This is a normal cycle as a full 

grinder pump tank empties.  If the light or alarm continues to be active, please call Security to 

contact the District staff to provide the necessary servicing. 
 

 

 

 Give your grinder pump air! 

            Let it breathe!   Let it breathe! 

If you are going to landscape around your grinder pump,         

the grade around the pump should be                                                   

a minimum of 4” below the top of the lid                                                                                  

and sloped away from the unit. 

Never cover or obstruct the air vent openings in your grinder pump.            

In a failure situation back flow water would empty into your house                    

rather than on to the ground if the vents are blocked.   Gross!   $$$$ 
 

This tip is courtesy of the WRWSD. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  



Old Business:  none 
 

New Business:  none 
 

Motions and Resolutions:  none 
 

Board Member Concerns: none 

     

Membership Concerns:  none 
 

Adjournment:  The motion to adjourn was then made by Purdin and seconded by Beresford.  All 

were in favor and the meeting was adjourned at 9:40 a.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted,                                                

 

 

Joanne A. Coker, WRWSD Assistant Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


